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UPDATE--Upcoming Harbor Bridge Project lane closures affect West Causeway 
Boulevard, East Causeway Boulevard, US 181, Seigler Street 
 
CORPUS CHRISTI – Lane closures are scheduled on various roads from April 17, 2017, to June 3, 2017, related to 
construction of the Harbor Bridge Project. All work is weather permitting.  
 
US 181 FRONTAGE ROAD (WEST CAUSEWAY BOULEVARD) 
The southbound right lane and shoulder of West Causeway Boulevard will be closed intermittently between 
Burleson Street and Avenue F.  The southbound left lane of West Causeway Boulevard will be closed between 
Beach Avenue and Burleson Street. These closures will begin at 10 p.m. on April 17, 2017, and will remain closed 
until noon on May 4, 2017.   
 
US 181 MAIN LANES 
The southbound right main lane of US 181 will be closed from Gulfspray Avenue to Burleson Street.  This closure 
will occur from April 18, 2017, to May 4, 2017 from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m., as needed.   
 
SEIGLER STREET 
Seigler Street will be closed between St. Charles Street and Burleson Street. The closure will begin at 10 p.m. on 
April 17, 2017, and will remain closed until noon on May 4, 2017. 
 
EAST CAUSEWAY BOULEVARD 
The southbound right lane of East Causeway Boulevard will be closed between Burleson Street and Breakwater 
Avenue. This closure will occur from April 17, 2017, to June 3, 2017 from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m., as needed. All other lanes 
of East Causeway Boulevard will remain open. 
 
No lane closures will occur during the following holiday peak times: 

• Easter Holiday: April 13, 2017 - April 17, 2017  
• Memorial Day Holiday: May 25, 2017 - May 30, 2017  

 

Motorists are urged to be aware of the lane closures, to consider using alternate routes, to follow all traffic control devices, and to slow 
down in the work zones. 

For information about all current and upcoming lane closures related to the Harbor Bridge Project, visit www.harborbridgeproject.com. 
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